
             Dear Partners in Ministry,   November/December  2015 

      We are adjusting to life here and are enjoying the beautiful sunsets.   

We began having Wednesday night Bible studies a couple of weeks ago.  The 
school gave us space to do hold the meeting.  There were over 70 at the first one 
and two were saved.  Last week, we had about the same number with two more 
saved.  Jack is leading the study and Pastor Ray is translating to make sure 
everyone understands.  

We are also having a ladies Bible study on Thursday afternoons.  It is growing 
every week.  There are many here without Bibles.  We have some to distribute but 
are in need of more.   

Please pray that we will get our permanent houses built soon.  We are still in the 
tents.  God has protected us through two storms with high winds.  The kitchen is 
almost completed, and when the building materials arrive, we hope to begin the 
shower/bathroom and the houses.  Pray that funds will continue to come in for 
this. 

Lord willing, Kyle Boylston will be returning to Nukuro on a ship that is 
scheduled to come down in January 2016. Kyle will stay and help us through 
March. If you recall, Kyle came with us when we first arrived on Nukuro and 
helped for two months. He was a wonderful help to us, and we are excited about 
his return. Would you pray for his safety and ministry here on Nukuro? Please 
consider supporting him financially as he prepares for Bible college in the fall. 
Donations may be sent to: World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission with the 
memo: “Kyle Boylston." 

Prayer Requests:   Salvation for Midion and Nilla 
   Growth at the Bible Studies 
   Health and safety for us 
   Safety and provision for Kyle Boylston 

Thank you for praying! We truly hope that you have a Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year! 

Jack and Melinda 


